
 

 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov or http://www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank 

Project update                                                                                  Feb. 11, 2016  

Red crane replacement scheduled to begin Saturday, Feb. 13 

Now that much of the largest infrastructure is in place, King 

County’s contractor is preparing to remove and replace the 

large red crane on the Murray CSO Control Project site. The 

new crane will have better mobility and will be used to move 

smaller equipment and materials around the site. When 

extended, the new crane will be similar in height to the red 

crane but the arm can be retracted to a lower height when 

the crane is not in use. 

Removal of the red crane is scheduled for Saturday, Feb. 13. 

King County’s contractor will use another temporary crane to 

disassemble the red crane into smaller pieces. Trucks will be 

used to transport each piece off of the project site. Beach Dr. 

S.W. will be limited to one lane during crane removal. 

Increased truck traffic, congestion, and delays of up to 

15 minutes are expected.  

The replacement crane will be delivered to the site as early 

as the week of Feb. 15. The new crane will be fully 

assembled and ready to use upon arrival. 

 

What to expect during crane removal: 

 Disassembly of the crane between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

on Saturday, Feb. 13 

 East lane of Beach Dr. S.W. closed during work  

 No parking on Lincoln Park Way S.W. between Murray Ave S.W. and Beach Dr. S.W.  

 Flaggers directing traffic along Beach Dr. S.W. and at the intersection of Beach Dr. S.W. and Lincoln 

Park Way S.W.  

 Increased truck traffic, congestion, and delays of up to 15 minutes 

 Trucks transporting pieces of the crane will use the designated haul route, entering the site from Lincoln 

Park Way S.W. and leaving the site on 48th Ave S.W.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued patience during construction activities.  

Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

The large red crane will be removed on Feb. 13. 


